
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
FCBC, the contractor working on the Forth Replacement Crossing principal contract 
on behalf of Transport Scotland, will be carrying out a survey to ascertain the extent 
of concrete repairs required on both the A90 Standingstane Road underbridge and the 
A90 Dalmeny Railway underbridge on Saturday 16th June, Sunday17th  and Monday 
18th June 2012. 
 
Activity Description  
 
The works consist of clearing scrub and brush near the two bridges to gain access and 
then inspection of the concrete structures. 
 
Timing and Hours of Work 
 
The works shall be carried out between 8pm each evening and 6am the following 
morning when trains aren’t running. 
 
Plant to be deployed 
 
The work shall be carried out using an underbridge inspection unit, two chainsaws, a 
chipper and site transport. 
 
           
The bridge surveys are an essential part of the overall Forth Replacement Crossing 
project, which is necessary due to concerns over the long term viability of the existing 
road bridge. The new crossing will maintain a vital link in the east of Scotland road 
network which is key to the wider Scottish economy. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to apologise, in advance, for any 
inconvenience our activities may cause and also to thank you for your patience and 
consideration to date. 
           
For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 
website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. 
 
          PTO  
           
 
 
 

http://www.forthreplacementcrossing.info/


Should you have any queries, please contact our email 
enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our  Hotline on 0800 078 6910.  
 
In addition, our temporary Contact and Education Centre, currently located in the 
Forth Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge is 
manned 09:00hrs to 17:30hrs, Monday to Friday, and Saturdays 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs 
to deal with enquiries and to supply information. 
           
Issued to – Residents nearest the survey works and Queensferry District Community 
Council. 
. 
Issue date –Thursday 7th June 2012 
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